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The County Association has continued to support those wishing to obtain 
coaching awards, with the aim of achieving a coach in every club. New courses 
for Level 1 and Level 2 were arranged in Suffolk with Badminton England this 
year.

A 50 % subsidy paid by Suffolk Badminton has been made to 10 new Level 1 
coaches and 5 Level 2 coaches. Total subsidy £2000.

Further requests have been received to hold another level 2 and Level 1 course 
this year and arrangements are in hand.

Mike Tee


